
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 1 Week 5 October 2020 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and friends of Mundella, 
 
What a wet and windy week it has been (a bit of alliteration there for the children) but what 
a productive week we have had, regardless of the weather. 
 
I hope our pupils in Y1 upwards told you about our fantastic performance of The Wizard of 
Oz that was brought in by M and M productions. They normally come to see us throughout 
the year but this particular show was very different (go on, ask your children). 
 
On another note, there is a chance for you to get more involved with the school as a Parent 
Governor position has become available. If you are interested in becoming a governor please 
let the office know and then we can start the ball rolling with an election; hopefully less 
“shouty” than the one across the Atlantic. 
 
Lots to look forward to, half term break (two weeks) and then Parents’ Evenings just after we 
return. Have a great weekend. 

 
Mr Westmorland 

DIARY 
October 

 8-10-20 –2:30pm 

Year 5 Virtual Assembly 

 15-10-20 – all morning 

Kent Test 

 16-10-20 – 2:30pm 

Virtual Values Assembly 

 3-11-20 – 3:30pm on 

 4-11-20 – 3:30pm on 

Parents’ Evenings 

 

 

Remember 

School breaks up on Friday 

16th October for two weeks 

and we return on Monday 

2nd November. 

Flu Vaccine 
 

There is still time to complete the 
online form for your child to receive 
their nasal flu vaccination. Children 
will not receive the vaccine if you do 
not fill out the consent form. If you 
do not opt in or out you may receive 
a phone call from the NHS 
Immunisation Team to discuss the 
process. The online portal will close 
on the 8/10/20 and no later forms 
will be accepted. Watch this short 
film to find out what happens at a 
nasal flu clinic. What is the nasal flu 
vaccine? 
Please click here for the online 
form and enter our school URN 
which is: 118384  

 

Year 1 Superhero Day  
 

Year 1 will be having a super 
hero day on Friday 16th October. 
Children have the option to dress 

up in a superhero costume if 
they wish. There will be 

superhero themed activities! 

M&M Productions 
 

At the start of the week years 1-6 
were able to enjoy A Wizard of 
Oz performance. The show was 

specially created using new 
interactive technology to ensure 

it was Covid safe.  

Class Attendance for the Week Ending –    Friday 2nd October 2020 

95% or More 90%-94.9% Below 90% 

Zephaniah 97.9% 
Fletcher 96.8% 

Rauf 95.7% 
 

Shepherd 94.2% 
Potter 92.5% 

 

 

https://vimeo.com/453648491
https://vimeo.com/453648491
http://www.kentcht.nhs.uk/forms/imms-consent-form/


Secondary School Application 
 

Due to the current Covid situation secondary schools are offering 
virtual tours this year. Application for secondary school places must 
be made online from now until midnight on Monday 2nd November:  
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-

places/secondary-school-places#tab-2 
When applying online you will need to set up a user name and 

password and have a valid e-mail address. This year parents/carers 
are allowed six preferences for secondary schools to allow grammar 
schools to be named prior to results being received.  Please see the 

attached document for further guidance. 
 

Folkestone Academy Tour: https://sites.google.com/view/fa-
transition2020/essential-informa 

tion/tour-of-the-academy 
 

Brockhill Tour: https://www.brockhill.kent.sch.uk/858/virtual-open-
evening 

 
Turner Free School: https://www.turnerfreeschool.org/admiss 

ions/virtual-open-event-2020/ 
 

Folkestone School for Girls: Secondary Induction (Scroll down the 
page) 

Writers of the Week 
 

Year R - Jakey 
 
Year 1 - Robert 
 
Year 2 - Riley 
 
Year 3 - Lacey-Mae 
 
Year 4 - Clayton 
 
Year 5 - Melissa 
 
Year 6 - Bradley 

Outdoor Learning 

This week’s outdoor learning 
groups got to have a go at brick 
laying. Years 5 and 6 visited the 

historic Bayle area of Folkestone, 
they had a great time! 

 
Stars of the Week 

 

Phase 1 Phase 2 Phase 3 

 

Year R - Lucas-
James 

 

Year 2 - Rylee 

 

Year 5 - Tyler 

 

 
Year 1 - Jasmin 

 

 

Year 3 - Jennifer 

 

Year 6 - Tyler 

  

Year 4 - Ian 

 

 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/secondary-school-places#tab-2
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/secondary-school-places#tab-2
https://sites.google.com/view/fa-transition2020/essential-information/tour-of-the-academy
https://sites.google.com/view/fa-transition2020/essential-information/tour-of-the-academy
https://sites.google.com/view/fa-transition2020/essential-information/tour-of-the-academy
https://www.brockhill.kent.sch.uk/858/virtual-open-evening
https://www.brockhill.kent.sch.uk/858/virtual-open-evening
https://www.turnerfreeschool.org/admissions/virtual-open-event-2020/
https://www.turnerfreeschool.org/admissions/virtual-open-event-2020/
https://sites.google.com/folkestonegirls.kent.sch.uk/secondary-induction/home
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXoMqIwPffAhURmRQKHT55AREQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mnn.com%2Ffamily%2Ffamily-activities%2Fblogs%2Fis-cursive-handwriting-obsolete&psig=AOvVaw2DNwqmVrDG


   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 


